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Following	Professor	Wolfram’s	screening	and	discussion	on	Wednesday	evening	of	his	most	
recent	film,	Talking	Black	in	America,	this	specially	arranged	conversation	will	focus	on	linguistic	
diversity	in	university	settings	and	will	offer	an	opportunity	for	faculty,	students,	and	staff	to	
address	local	and	particular	concerns	about	linguistic	discrimination	in	the	workplace,	in	
classrooms,	in	oral	expression	and	written	work,	and	in	university	interactions	both	academic	
and	casual.	

Thursday,	November	8,	2018	|	10:00	AM		

Peggy	V.	Helmerich	Browsing	Room	
*located	on	the	east	side	of	the	second	floor	of	the	Edmon	Low	Library	

Professor	Wolfram’s	visit	to	OSU	is	supported	and	organized	by	the	Division	of	Institutional	Diversity—Office	of	Multicultural	
Affairs,	American	Studies	Program,	Center	for	Africana	Studies,	Center	for	Oklahoma	Studies,	Department	of	Communication	

Sciences	and	Disorders,	Edmon	Low	Library,	English	Department,	Linguistics	Laboratory	of	the	TESOLing	Program	

	


